
Dear Valley View Families, 

Traditionally, the first week of March is performance week for our Valley View Musical. 
We, as the PTA, have missed these musicals at our school, but look forward to having 
one next school year. To pull off the musical it requires a lot of volunteers, so please 
plan on signing up to help in August!  

In lieu of this year’s musical, the PTA is hosting a LIVE FRIENDSHIP TALENT SHOW 
on MAY 19-20, 2022! There will be a parent's show night at 7pm on May 19 AND a 
school performance at a school assembly on May 20. MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
AND START PLANNING what talent you wish to share with us! 

Here is how it will work: 

1. All talent auditions must be submitted by video to the provided link no later than
APRIL 15, 2022! Talents are limited to ONE MINUTE in length.

2. Talents can be performed as solos, duets, or in small groups. Music, dances, and
activities must be school appropriate and may not include illusive or inappropriate
language or symbols.

3. Outside judges will select up to 15 performances from the submissions to
participate in the live show. All other submissions will be shown by video within
grade on May 20, 2022. If you would like to submit a talent but do not want to be
selected for the live show, please do! There is an opportunity to indicate your
choice when submitting your video.

4. Those chosen for the live show must attend a MANDATORY REHEARSAL on
FRIDAY MAY 13, 2022 at 1:30-3:30pm on the blacktop.

5. ALL STUDENTS who want to participate in the live show but do not want to
submit a talent video are welcome to join in a large group opening number. (See
option at video submission link.) Rehearsals for the opening number will be held
after school on FRIDAY MAY 6 and FRIDAY MAY 13, 2022 1:30-2:30 on the
blacktop. Students wishing to participate must attend at least one of these
rehearsals.

6. The whole school will be invited to sing in a closing number at the end of the
assembly. This will be taught to the students by Miss Morris within the next two
months.

Please use the following link to submit your talent for live show consideration and/or the 
classroom video AND to indicate interest in the large group opening number: 
https://forms.gle/Nx2XY8BfjHWAAA1ZA 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email valleyviewmusical@gmail.com. 

We can’t wait to see all the amazing and diverse talents that students at Valley View 
have to offer! --Your Valley View PTA 
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